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Welcome to Western! 
The 24 WSP students 
arrived at WWU on 
Wednesday, February 
1, moved into their 
rooms, got connected 
to their Wi-Fi, got their 
student ID cards, and, 
with the help of their 
Cultural Ambassadors 
and some AUAP 
students, went on 
their first shopping trip 
in Bellingham! 
 



 

 

 

   

Welcome & 
Orientation Sessions 
Students got familiar 
with the WWU 
classrooms and 
computer labs and 
went on a campus tour. 
 

Welcome Ceremony  
Students enjoyed 
getting to know each 
other, their Cultural 
Ambassadors, and 
some WWU-student 
classroom volunteers 
and friends. 



 

Classes Begin 
Teachers Jon (English 
Communication Skills 
& Beautiful 
Bellingham) and Tom 
(Career Skills) have 
begun working with 
the students! The 
students have been 
experiencing 
intensive English 
practice and have 
already had a guest 
speaker from 
Starbucks. They’re off 
to a great start! 


